
From: Faculty in UGA social work <SSWFACULTY@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> On Behalf Of Adrienne Baldwin 
White 
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2020 1:39 PM 
To: SSWFACULTY@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU 
Subject: Zoom 
 
Just some info just in case you need it because I had to send multiple emails to get this info.  
 
If anyone is using Zoom for classes, if you want to use advanced features like polls or breakout 
sessions, you have to make sure those things are turned on in the settings before you start the 
meeting.  
 
When you login to uga.zoom.us, click on Settings in the leftside toolbar and scroll down and 
turn on all of the features you want to use.  
 
Adrienne 
 
Adrienne Baldwin-White, Ph.D., MSW 
Assistant Professor 
School of Social Work 
University of Georgia 
Adrienne.BaldwinWhite@uga.edu 
(706) 542-7662 
she/her/hers 
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